Center for Judicial Accountability

From: Center for Judicial Accountability <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 1:14 PM

To: mallison@nysenate.gov; latimer@nysenate.gov

Subject: What Steps will Senator Latimer take to secure oversight, analysis & investigation of

Chapter 567 of the Laws of 2010?

Dear Victor,

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to update you on what I’ve been doing since the budget
outrage of last March.

Let’s start with something as simple as the question at the end of my yesterday’s letter to ALL
Senators & Assembly Members:

“Please advise as to what steps you will take to secure legislative oversight,
analysis, and investigation of Chapter 567 of the Laws of 2010. Or do you
believe there should be none, even as its mirror-image A.246 is poised for
enactment?”

Here’s the link to our webpage: “Fighting Off Progeny of the Judicial Compensation Statute &
Securing a Functioning Legislative Process” — http://www.judgewatch.org/web-pages/judicial-
compensation/judicial-compensation-progeny.htm --

on which my yesterday’s letter & my June 4, 2013 letter to the Senate Committee on
Investigations & Governmental Operations and Assembly Committee on Oversight, Analysis
and Investigation are posted.

Please ask Senator Latimer to read these two letters — and to get back to me with HIS ANSWER
as to what he will do to secure legislative oversight of Chapter 567 of the Laws of 2010.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
014-455-4373



